
 
 
 
 

Avondale Middle School Student & Family Resources 
 
 
 
Community Resources 

Avondale Youth Assistance – 248-852-3716 

• $25 processing fee for counseling services 

• Self-referral or referral from school staff member/counselor 

• Individual or family counseling (Free after $25 fee is paid) 

• Financial assistance for summer camps 

• Tutoring 

• Parent support programs 

• …and much more! 



 

 
 

U of D Mercy Summer Reading Program – 1-800-978-9596 

Offering reading help focusing on phonics, fluency, comprehension, love of reading, textbook skills, and speed 

reading for pre-school through college age students. 

 
OU Reading Program – 248-370-3054 

The Reading Clinic is for 1st – 12th grade. The fee is $300 (comparable services may run as high as $2,000). Reading 

Clinics are conducted during the winter and summer semesters. Their goal is to identify your child’s current reading 

strengths and needs and provide appropriate instruction to support your child’s reading growth. Call and register 

ASAP, as this popular clinic fills up very quickly. 

 
OU Study Skills Workshops – 248-370-2633 

Our OU Partnership offers free Study Skills workshops for different age groups periodically throughout the year. Call 

to register ASAP, as these classes fill up very quickly. 

 
Perspectives of Troy – 248-244-8644 or  https://perspectivesoftroy.com 

Offering many fee-based groups for teens throughout the year, including Anger Management, Anxiety, Self-Harm, 

Self-Esteem, Social Skills, and more. They also have support groups for parents. 

 
GLEANERS Mobile Food Bank/Pantry 

Avondale has a partnership with GLEANERS to deliver food one day per month, to the River Church at 255 S. Squirrel 

Rd. in Auburn Hills, for families that sign up ahead of time. You will receive a large box of nutritional food including 

frozen meat and fresh produce. Contact your child's school counselor to sign up and get the dates for the current 

school year. 

 
Blessings in a Backpack Program 

Avondale has a partnership with this program so your child can get a bag of food, once per week on Fridays, in the 

Attendance Office. Please contact your child's school counselor to sign up for the current school year. 

 
Avondale Sharing Closet 

Volunteers from the Avondale Community put this wonderful program together! Located at Avondale Meadows, 

1435 W. Auburn Rd. in Rochester Hills, Avondale families can shop (free of charge) on certain days of the month. 

They have all sizes of clothing, shoes, coats, outerwear, etc. 

The Closet takes donations from community members certain days of the month as well. For more information and 

dates they are open, please visit their Facebook page:  "Avondale Sharing Closet" or contact your child's 

school counselor. 

https://perspectivesoftroy.com/

